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Congress on Computer Integrated
Surgery in the Areas of the Head and Spine

September 1-5, 1997
Design Centre, Linz, Austria

In September 1997 the Society for the Advancement of Neurosurgical Science and
Research, a non-profit association funded largely by Austrian neurosurgeons and
neuroradiologists, is presenting an international congress on Computer Integrated
Surgery in the Areas of the Head and Spine. The topics of the Congress will be of
interest not only to neurosurgeons, ENT-surgeons, cranio-facial surgeons, neuro-
radiologists, and engineers, but to philosophers as well, as new technologies—a
main issue to be addressed at the Congress—make it necessary to rethink the tra-
ditional framework of medical practice.

Topics include: Visualization, Virtual Reality, Communication, Network Solu-
tions, Simulation/Education, Interventional MR, Computer-Assisted Surgery,
Clinical Studies, Endovascular Therapy, Robotics, Telesurgery, Art, and Philoso-
phy.

Abstract deadline: May 15, 1997

Contact: Kurt Hall, MD (Congress Secretary)
Neurosurgical Department
OO Landes-Nervenklinik Wagner-Jauregg
A-4020 Linz
AUSTRIA

Phone: +43-732-6921-2124
Fax: +43-732-6921-2811
E-mail: cis@lkh-wj.or.at

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0012217300009707 Published online by Cambridge University Press

https://doi.org/10.1017/S0012217300009707

